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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Geezzz! Something that I 

never would expect. I was 

last season’s President’s 

Award Winner. You know…. 

the award that I’m 

supposed to give out to the 

member that went above 

and beyond the call of 

duty for contributions of 

time, effort, and dedication 

to the club. How could that 

have happened? I have a 

sneaky suspicion that other 

board members and 

officers got together and 

overrode me.   

 

It’s great to be recognized 

for something once in a 

while. Hard work and 

dedication definitely pay 

off!             

Throughout my entire 

working career, like 

everyone else, I never felt 

that I got recognized or 

monetarily compensated 

enough for a job well done. 

But, I’m sure everyone else 

feels the same way.  

 

Anyway… our summer 

event, the ‘Brat Fry’ at 

Costa Ricky’s beach bar, 

was a success.  Thanks to 

Tom LaRocco for heading 

up the event along with 

Terry & Ellen Struck, and the 

Pres…. me.  A special 

thanks to Rick Carlson for all 

his participation.   

 

Wow1 As I head into my 4rd 

year as President, things are 

beginning to fall into place 

pretty easily. I’m getting in 

the groove and pretty 

much in control of what 

needs to be done  

and when. The only real 

challenge now is trying to 

get people to renew their 

memberships in September 

& October at the latest. 

Nothing is being changed 

for this upcoming season. 

But in 2015 – 16, the world 

of trail passes and sled 

registration will be 

drastically changed from 

what we are currently used 

to.    

 

As always, we’re trying to 

grow and expand our club. 

Last year for the 2013-14 

season we had 45 

memberships and a total of 

84 people.  

 

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

The first meeting of the 

season was held on August 

31st at Carlson’s.  Topics 

discussed were: Elections, 

Grass Drags, website, 

County Rep report, trail 

master report, and 

recreation report. 

Election results from April 5, 

2014 were as follows: 

Dennis Kulwicki (President), 

Kevin Roon (Secretary), 

and Jim Schnolis (Trail 

Master)).  Each office is for 

a 2 year term.  Sharon 

Treszniak was elected as a 

Board of Director for a 3 yr. 

term. 

Treasurer, Linda Roon will 

present the 2014-2015 

budget for approval at the 

October meeting.  

Dates for this year’s events: 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride, January 17, 2015,   

Club Ride January 24, 2015, 

Ice/Outlaw Drags February 

14, 2015, Landowners 

Dinner April 4, 2015, and 

Sledfest Grass Drags, 

October 3, 2015. We’re also 

planning on a Brat Fry on 

July 25, 2015.  

Make sure you plan on 

pitching in and 

participating in our ‘Grass 

Drag/Sledfest’ event.  Set -

up is Friday, Oct. 3, at 4:00 

p.m.  Racing on Saturday, 

Oct. 4, 2014 at 8:30 am. 

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!         

-Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Oct. 3, 2014 at 4:00 p.m.   

Work-bee set-up for Grass 

Drags 

 

‘Sledfest 2014 the Grass 

Drags’ on Oct. 4, 2014 

8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 

Milwaukee Snow Show at 

State Fair Park Oct. 17th to 

the 19th 

   

Next Meeting:  

 

Oct. 5, 2014  

at Carlson’s Rustic Ridge 

Starts at 11:00 a.m. 

 

 Board of Directors 

Sharon Treszniak                   

Jeff Rhinehart                               

Jim Goodman 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-

President)

 

Kevin Roon 

(Secretary) 

Linda Roon     

(Treasurer) 

Chad Rhinehart 

(County 

Rep)

 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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Yah! It’s me with the President’s Award  ‘2013-14’ 
 

 

 

Brat Fry Summer 2014 
 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 


